
6.3.5. Register notes - SF March 2016 

E-mail:  Steve-haines@live.co.uk 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register 

Twitter:  https://twitter.com/635register 

Hopefully by now we are emerging from a very wet, windy and dismal winter with thoughts turning 
to this year’s sunny show season! 

We have a very full list of events for the year, which our events Co-Ordinator, Sean Round has 
been busy organising. We would love to see you all out and about at as many events as you can 
manage, particularly to celebrate 5 years of the MG6 and 3 years of the MG3. We will be 
supporting Pride of Longbridge on Saturday 6th April in a big way, as well as MG Live! on 4th and 
5th June and Zed 15 at Gaydon on the 9th July, which will be our main Birthday celebrations. We 
will also be at various BTCC race weekends supporting the MG/888 team and their new drivers. 

The first event of the year will be the John Woods Motorcare open day on Sunday 20th March. We 
will have a stand and parking there, so please come along if you can. 

Our updated list of events can be found on the Facebook page or the MGCC web page here: 
http://www.mgcc.co.uk/mg635-register/.  

We would like to encourage as many owners as possible to take part in this year’s Pride of 
Ownership at MG Live! to make sure the models are well represented. We had one 6 and one 3 
last year and had good fun showing them off with the other older models. Please book through the 
MG Live! web page, which is now Live! 

We also realise that not everyone is on Facebook or has use of the internet, so please do contact 
any of the committee members if you need any information about the Register and what we’re up 
to. Our contact details are available from Kimber House. 

We have finally got an all singing and dancing electronic registration page set up for entering your 
car’s details into the formal Register. You can find it as a link on our Facebook page, or again on 
our MGCC web page. Huge thanks to Barry Faiers for maintaining the Register and Matt 
Kimberley for producing the electronic format and database behind it. 

Please register your vehicle with us so we can maintain an historical record of the models and 
assist any future owners with historical queries. 
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Its been great to see more worldwide enthusiasm for the latest MG range, particularly in the racing 
world, where the MG GT made its debut in the Costa Rican Touring Cars series. This has been 
well received in the UK, with a great livery on the car! We wish the team and driver Bernal 
Valverde every success in the 2016 season. 

 

We’re hoping to see you all at an event in the very near future, please come along and say hello at 

one of the events this year. Make the most of your cars and  6O 3XPLORE ! 

 


